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93 Member Consumer Group Urges Senate to Confirm FERC 

Nominees 
 

As FERC conducts the rehearing process for the Transmission Planning and Cost Allocation 
Order 1920, it is vital that the agency have a full complement of commissioners so that they can 
work to lower electricity costs for consumers. Over the last two years, electricity prices have 
risen by a cumulative 14% as compared to 8% for the CPI, according to the Bureau of Labor 
Statistics. 
 
WASHINGTON – The Electricity Transmission Competition Coalition, called on the Senate to 
approve the nomination of three commissioners to the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
so that they can begin work on the implementation and rehearing of Order 1920. The Senate 
Energy and Natural Resources Committee will vote on the nominations of Judy Chang, David 
Rosner and Lindsay See.  
 
“It is vital that FERC has a full suite of commissioners as it goes through the rehearing process 
on Order 1920 and moves towards implementation” said Paul Cicio, Chair of the Electricity 
Transmission Competition Coalition. “We urge the Senate Energy Committee to approve the 
nominees and for the Senate to quickly take up a vote for final confirmation. Lowering electricity 
transmission costs for consumers and modernizing our energy infrastructure is a bipartisan 
priority.”  
 
A Princeton University study scenario concluded that the U.S. would need to spend upwards to 
$2.1 trillion on transmission by 2050, all of which will be passed onto homeowners, farmers and 
business ratepayers. This adds up to $636 per year per household in electricity payments. 
Competition is the key to lowering costs for consumers and saving Americans money. 
 
About the Electricity Transmission Competition Coalition 
 
The Electricity Transmission Competition Coalition (ETCC) is a broad-based, nation-wide 
coalition committed to increasing competition in America’s electricity transmission infrastructure. 
We advocate for common-sense policies and solutions that result in competitively priced 
transmission projects, which reduce energy costs for all ratepayers – from large manufacturers 
to residential consumers. The ETCC represents a diverse group of 92 companies and 
organizations from all 50 states, including manufacturing groups, retail electric consumers, state 
consumer advocates, think tanks, and non-incumbent transmission developers. 
 
For more information, visit: www.electricitytransmissioncompetitioncoalition.org. 
 

https://signaldc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=058ffa22ff49ea39a245372d7&id=797ce018ef&e=1463306bec
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